VCS

Vicksburg Community Schools

Traditions In Excellence

August 14, 2018

Dear VCS Staff:

| am excited to welcome you back for the start of the 2018-19 school year, and the opportunity
it brings to improve the lives of our students. Our mission is clear, “to maximize the success
and potential of ALL students.”

Much sought-after educational consultant Anthony Muhammad once said, “Individually, we are
flawed. As ateam, we are almost perfect.” As we begin another school year, let’s promise to
work together, regardless of our role, to bring out the best in not only our students, but

ourselves as well.

Our work is important, so please join together at our back-to-school opener celebration and
pre-service. Please see the enclosed pre-service agenda for more information.

| hope you enjoy your last days of summer. | look forward to seeing you all soon.

Sincerely,
Keevin O’Neill

Superintendent
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